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The day started with morning prayers and meditation, followed by the Eucharist for the deceased. Father 
B. Pires was the main celebrant, assisted by Frs. J. McCormack and A. Boniecki. In his homily, Fr. Pires 
said that God hates sin and that calls us to fight it in our lives.  
 
The following presented their minutes and proposals: the Committee on Vocation Ministry and 
Formation; the Committee on the Apostolate; and the Committee on New Evangelization.  
 

The Vatican photographer took pictures of the Chapter and General Government members in the garden 
of the Roman House.  
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